
From: KENNA Michael  
Sent: Wednesday, 2 July 2014 5:19 PM 
To: XXXXXXXXXXX@pandoalum.com.au' 
Cc: BRANDIS Melanie; OLIVER Rebecca; CABALLERO Candy; SOUMBASSIS Con 
Subject: FW: Aluminium Extrusion Review [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only] 
 
Dear Kevin 
 
I refer to earlier correspondence advising you about the review of the anti-dumping measures 
applying to aluminium extrusions exported to Australia from the People’s Republic of China.  In view 
of the considerable overlap between the periods being examined by the current anti-circumvention 
inquiry (No. 241) and the review, I am proposing to rely on any information submitted by, and 
verification processes undertaken with respect to, the following companies for the anti-
circumvention inquiry for the purposes of the review: 
 

• P&O Aluminium (Brisbane) Pty Ltd; 
• P&O Aluminium (Melbourne) Pty Ltd; 
• P&O Aluminium (Perth) Pty Ltd; and  
• P&O Aluminium (Sydney) Pty Ltd. 

 
Unless you propose otherwise, no additional information will be sought from these companies and 
no additional verification of information provided will be carried out by the Anti-Dumping 
Commission as part of the review process.  
 
If you wish 
 

• that any information provided to the Anti-Dumping Commission by any of these companies 
for the purposes of the anti-circumvention inquiry not be taken into account for the 
purposes of the review; or 

• to lodge additional information on behalf of any or all of the abovenamed companies for the 
purposes of the review 

 
please contact me as soon as possible to discuss. 
 
Regards 
 
Mick Kenna  
Manager | Anti-Dumping Commission  
 
Customs House, 5 Constitution Avenue 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
P: 02 6275 6544 | F: 02 6275 6990  
 
E: michael.kenna@adcommission.gov.au 
W: www.adcommission.gov.au 
 


